
Neighbourhood Plan Core Group 

Draft notes of Meeting on Tues 15th May 2018 

  

Present:  SG, JCF, SC, MM          Apologies: RS 

 

1. An email from Vicky Burvill on 4th May informed us that she had validated the submitted 
West Lavington and Littleton Panell Neighbourhood Plan documents and confirmed that all 
the necessary documents have been submitted to the Examiner (who tests the NP draft 
meets the Basic Conditions document (blue) ie  the  process,  not the content).   
 

2. There were some other details needed which Anthony Northcote (AN) has now submitted to 
VB who also requested contact details of all those consulted by us for the Reg 14, and these 
contact details have now been forwarded to her for the Reg 16 consultation by WC. 

 
3. SG will reply to VB to say that we are happy for WC to contact householders and consultees. 

However, we need to have prior sight of the letter before it is distributed as it should be 
clear that this communication is coming from the LPA ie Wiltshire Council.  
 
Details of the start date are also required from VB.  This letter will also go onto our website 
and any responses to this round of public consultation will go to the Inspector. 
 
At the Referendum it is important that there is a final push of publicity for the NP in the 
villages. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
………………………………………………………….                              20th May 2018 
 
 

 

 


